Please scan as PARISH response on 21/01496/FUL

From: Louise Pink Sent: 17 January 2022 10:57 To: Ellie Thompson Development Management Cc: Development Management Subject: Re: Planning Notification 21/01496/FUL Please see attached Letter
Dear Ellie,
Having discussed planning application 21/01496/FUL again the parish council wish to OBJECT on the grounds that the parish council have very strong doubts that there is sufficient room for 4 cars onsite and that car parking in the area cannot be controlled/policed.
Best Regards,
Louise